
 
PTFA September newsletter 2019 

Welcome back! 

Welcome everyone, we are back for another six terms of school and starting off 

we would like to thank everyone that made the summer fun day fabulous back in 

July. The sun shone, lots of people came and everyone seemed to have a 

wonderful time. In addition we would like to thank all the local businesses who 

donated to the event. Warburtons for 100s of free rolls, Malpass for subsidised 

meat prices and to Middletons Estate Agents for their generous support over the 

years. This year, through parents allowing them to display their signs, they 

donated £200 to the school. All of the money that was raised is being used for the 

schools next exciting development project which will be discussed at our AGM. 

Roll up roll up 

We are actively looking for new volunteers to join us on the committee to organise 

events, come up with new ideas and provide practical support.  We are also always 

very grateful for volunteers who may have time to help with some of the events. If 

you can spare any time please text Anneka on 07599347356 and we can invite you 

to join our Whatsapp PTFA helpers group! The money we raise goes directly to 

benefit the children. All parents are welcome to come along to our meetings –keep 

an eye on the newsletters and Facebook page for news of updates on dates and venues! We would love some 

new faces to join us so don’t be shy... you will get a warm welcome! 

Next PTFA event - AGM 

Our AGM is fast approaching on Wednesday 16th October (after school in Coral Class) It is held at the school 

where there will also be a crèche (in Lighthouse Class) run by a teaching assistant)  for your school age 

children.  We will run through last year’s successes and choose our committee members. If you’re interested 

in what the PTFA does, have any ideas for events or ways to spend the cash or would like to become involved 

in any way, please come along. We really can’t run events for the children without a merry band of helpers!!  

There is of course no obligation to join or say anything; it is good to see attendance and support. 

Facebook 

Please do find our Facebook page, “Shoreham Beach PTA”. This is a great place to find out what PTFA events 

are coming up, comment, join in and get in touch with other families.

shorehambeachptfa@gmail.com 

 “Beach School Supporters Group” 

Call Anneka- 07599 347356 

Many thanks for your continued support as 

always. 

Chair:              Gemma Windham (year 5 and 1) 

Vice Chair:     Simon Stead (year 4) 

Treasurer:      Alison Moore (year 5, 4 and 2) 

Secretary:      Anneka Drummond-Davies (Year 4 

and 2) 

Committee member: Julie Stead (Year 4) 

 


